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To:  Senate Judiciary Committee

From: Amanda L. Stanley, Legal Counsel

Date: March 15,2017

RE:  Support for HB 2301 ---Written Testimony Only

I want to thank Chairman Wilborn and the Committee members for allowing the League of
Kansas Municipalities the opportunity to provide testimony in support of HB 2301.

The League supports the important privacy concerns covered by the exemptions in this bill. As
such, the League asks that HB 2301 be passed out favorably for consideration by the full Senate.



